
    Newbury COA Board of Directors  

     June 25, 2012 

 

 

 

Attendance: Members: Gene Smith, Dick Joy, Jean Doyle, Joe Lojek,  

Guest:  Martie Joe  Absent: Geri Dorr, LuAnn Kuder, Evelyn Noyes, Russ Pierce 

 

 

Gene Smith called the meeting to order at 1:15 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.  

One correction to the mention of Planet Hearing in Andover as a referral source to other hearing aid 

companies. 

 

 

Old Business: 

 Men’s Breakfast –cancelled for summer –kitchen too hot 

 Guest Chef Luncheon (7/17) with special speaker Monica Colby from Elder Services with a 

 Presentation on Elder abuse. 

             Blood Pressure Clinic continue in July—Newbury Village –July 3 @ 1:00 

 Quaker Hill an Oak Ridge –July 10 @ 1:00 and 2:00 

 Bridge, Cribbage, Book Group and the Podiatrist will be held during July on the dates  

 Indicated in the newsletter 

  

 

New Business: 

 

 The preliminary report of earnings from the 3rd Annual Friends Golf Event netted about $4,000. 

 Final numbers will be known soon as the Treasurer awaits a few more invoices. 

 

The van will be take those interested to Olive Garden on July 11th and to the Beachcoma on July 

25th for lunch.  The Tuesday grocery shopping continues to pick elders up at their homes to go to 

the Storey Avenue Shopping Plaza. 

 

The Board has agreed to take the summer off.  Should something out of the ordinary occur, 

Martie will send an email and ask for a discussion time.   

  

 

 

Next Meeting:   

 Monday, September, 17, 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


